

#### MOTHER'S DAY PHOTO BOOTH

Mothers, come get your picture taken with your kids! There will be a booth set up in the lobby and in the Creekside Center, so be sure to stop by in between services! Feel free to take a photo with your phone, but photos will be available online in the next few days. Watch for information on our website.

#### THURSDAY MORNING MEN'S BIBLE STUDY

Men, join us Thursday mornings at 6:30 a.m. in the Commons at Creekside! This Thursday, we begin a new study on Acts. Coffee and light breakfast will be provided.

#### C-LIFE'S PULSE

Pulse is our summer community group for college students on Thursday evenings. This is a casual gathering with time for snacks, fellowship, discussion around the word, and prayer. We will be looking at the life of Daniel for 10 weeks this summer. It begins May 17 at 6:30 p.m. at the home of Shane and Karen Smith (359 Via Lago in Belton). For more information, contact Shannon Soard at shannons@tbcweb.org.

#### HONORING MOTHERS OF CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

Our Special Needs Ministry and HOCTIL would like to honor mothers of children with special needs by inviting them to a special morning of pampering! It's happening on Saturday, May 19 from 10 a.m.-12 p.m. Come enjoy breakfast and fellowship with other moms experiencing the same journey. Childcare provided. Registration for mothers and children is required by Wednesday, May 16 at 12 p.m. to Susie Marek at susie.marek@hoctilc.org or 254-933-7487.

#### IMPACT HOST HOME MEETING

If you have signed up to be a Host Home for Impact, there is one more opportunity to attend a required informational meeting on Sunday, May 20 at 11 a.m. It will be in the Crossing in the Creekside Center.

#### FAMILY MINISTRY VOLUNTEER INTEREST MEETING

Are you interested in volunteering in Family Ministry? Come to a volunteer interest meeting next Sunday, May 20 during the 9:30 and 11:00 services in the Creekside Center to find out more about joining our team!

#### CHILDREN'S CHECK-IN VOLUNTEERS

We are looking for volunteers to help check-in children in the Creekside Center on Sunday mornings! You can serve at the 9:30 or 11:00 service. If interested, text Jerry McCartney at 270-559-6677.

#### SHORT TERM MISSION TRIP AIRPORT DRIVERS

We need drivers to take and pick up people from the airport with our short term mission teams this summer. There are 6 different mission teams. If interested, contact Kelsey Vann at kelseyv@tbcweb.org or in the church office at 778-3233.

#### SUMMER SCHEDULE

Just a reminder for all you early birds: there will be no 8:15 a.m. service beginning June 3! It will resume August 19.



## Shannon Soard 2018 College Pastor

# HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY!



May 13,

### **MOTHER'S DAY**




#### GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP

We do not pass the plate during the service. Boxes are located in the hallways for those who wish to worship by giving.